
ADEQ 
A R K A N S A S 
Department of Environmental Qual ity 

JUN 05·2013 

Jason Henson 
C & H Hog Farms 
He 72 PO Box 10 
Mount Judea, AR 72655 

RE: Annual Manure Sampling 
NPDES Permit Number ARG590001 , AFIN 51-00164 
Jason Henson- C & H Hog Farms 

Dear Mr. Henson: 

IMPORT ANT NOTICE 

Please be advised that in accordance with section 4.2.1.3 of the above referenced NPDES CAFO General Permit 
you are required to analyze manure a minimum of once annually for nitrogen and phosphorus content. Due to the 
original Nutrient Management Plan being based on typical manure results, the Department requests the actual data 
from the sampling be provided prior to any land application taking place as required by NRCS Code 590. Upon 
review of the data, the Department may revise the application rates or the Nutrient Management Plan to comply 
with section 4.2.1 of the general permit in accordance with Condition 6.3 of the general permit. 

The manure sampling results must be received by the Department no later than August 3, 2013. If the information 
cannot be provided by the requested deadline, you must notify this office in writing within 1 0 days of the date of 
this letter and provide a proposed schedule for submission of the requested information. Failure to submit the 
required information could result in enforcement action. 

Please submit the above requested information to the address below. 

Thank you for your cooperation. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact myself at (501) 682-0651 
or by email at hogan@adeq.state.ar.us. 

Sincerely, 

GPL\---
Stephen Hogan, P.E. 
Engineer, P.E. 
Permits Branch 

cc: Electronic Filing (ARG590001, w/attachments) 
Craig Uyeda, Branch Manager, Enforcement Branch 
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